HARWICH PLANNING BOARD 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

The Harwich Planning Board will hold a public hearing beginning no earlier than 6:30 PM on Tuesday, August 10, 2021 in the Griffin Room, 732 Main Street, Harwich, MA to consider the following.  Any member of the public having an interest in this matter is invited to attend and provide comment or may submit comments in writing. 

Case No. PB2021-15 MS Harwich, LLC, owner.  The applicant, I.D. Sign Group Inc., seeks approval of a Use Special Permit for signage pursuant to the Code of the Town Harwich §325-27.F The property is located at 16 Sisson Road, Assessors Parcel ID 21-P1 (Shaw’s Supermarket) in the C-H-1 zoning districts.

Written comments may be submitted to the Planning Board at the address shown below or emailing the Planning Assistant, Elaine Banta, at ebanta@town.harwich.ma.us.  

All documents related to the above case are available on the Planning Board website or may be viewed by appointment only at the Town Clerk’s Office or the Planning Department, Town Hall, 732 Main Street, Harwich, MA 02645.

In accordance with state law, this legal notice will also be available electronically at ‘www.masspublicnotices.org.’  The Town is not responsible for any errors in the electronic posting of this legal notice.

Duncan Berry, Chair
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